Dear Eimear, Here are our strong objections to this application. Many thanks, and all good wishes, Richard

ADVICE from Primrose Hill Conservation Area Advisory Committee
12A Manley Street, London NW1 8LT
5 November 2014

Leeder House Erskine Road 2014/6207/P

Strong objection.

This building is recognized as making a positive contribution to the conservation area as an industrial
building. Part of this character is determined by the long glazed light to the roof, with its exclusively
horizontal emphasis, traditionally characteristic of lighting to bench work. The proposals destroy this
emphasis, and would be seriously harmful to the special character of the building: they would neither
preserve nor enhance the character or appearance of the conservation area.

Richard Simpson FSA
Chair



